« A12 Major

Road Network
Improvements

About the proposals

We’re consulting on a range of proposals along the A12, between
the A14/Seven Hills junction and the A1152/Woods Lane junction.
These proposals would help to tackle congestion, provide space
for future growth and improve conditions for all road users
including pedestrians and cyclists.

These proposals include:

2 New dual carriageway section between the B1438 and B1079
at Woodbridge.

< Upgrades to key junctions along the A12.

2 Public transport improvements, including a new bus-link, and
a new mobility hub in Martlesham.

< Walking and cycling improvements, including upgrading the
existing Martlesham footbridge.

Find out more

Visit www.suffolk.gov.uk/A12MRN to review the proposals
and submit your comments.

The consultation is open until the
end of Tuesday 29 October 2024.
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You are also welcome to attend one of our in-person events to

learn more about the scheme and speak to a member of the Address Line
project team. Address Line
Address Line

lmm!a  Thursday 26 September, 5:30pm - 8:30pm Woodbridge Address Line

Community Hall, Station Rd, Woodbridge, IP12 4AU Address Line
Address Line

Postcode

i

Saturday 28 September, 2:00pm - 5:00pm Martlesham
Community Hall, Felixstowe Rd, Martlesham, IP12 4PB

i

Tuesday 1 October, 4:00pm - 7:00pm Shire Hall, Market
Hill, Woodbridge, IP12 4LP

Or register for our online event: Tuesday 8 October,
6:30pm - 7:30pm, Virtual Event (online)

o

www.suffolk.gov.uk/A12MRN

For information in an alternative format, or to receive a paper copy of
SUffOIk our questionnaire, please contact us at: A12MRN@suffolk.gov.uk or

County Council telephone 0345 606 6171.



